
 

 

 

Hello Families and Friends of CFC, 

 

Major Retailers Want To Give Our Church Money! 

We are excited to offer another year of our fundraising program to help in the church 
outreach to our community!  The proceeds all goes straight to the Missions/Outreach 
fund.  How exciting that purchasing your SCRIP through CFC will benefit others!!! 

 

SCRIP is easy to use when you consider the amount of money you spend every month on 
groceries, entertainment, clothes, restaurants, etc.  By utilizing SCRIP, the percent 
returned can help our Missions/Outreach team touch lives without increasing the 
amount you currently spend.  And by encouraging your family, friends and neighbors to 
shop with SCRIP, they can help us accumulate even more. 

 

SCRIP is a system of shopping the stores you normally use and paying for your purchases 
with “gift or credit” like cards that have a set face value.  These cards are bought 
through the SCRIP program here at church.  The businesses give us a rebate on all the 
cards sold and that rebate is put right into the Missions/Outreach fund.  Many popular 
retailers participate in our SCRIP program including JC Penney, Gap, Shell, Pizza Hut, Red 
Lobster and many, many others. 

 

This is a WIN-WIN program if we can re-train ourselves to shop with SCRIP whenever 
possible.  And remember SCRIP does not require you to spend extra dollars.  SCRIP can 
be used for just about any household purchase including food, clothing, entertainment, 
gasoline and even dining out.  Above what you would normally use to do your every day 
shopping, please also consider purchasing SCRIP cards to give as Christmas gifts! 

 

Please review all the pages in this packet.  Fill out the entire CFC SCRIP REGISTRATION 
FORM and return it to the current SCRIP coordinator with your first order.  Our first 
ordering date for our new SCRIP year will be Sunday, September 7, 2014.  All ordering 
dates will be the first and third Sundays of the month.  For more details or to see the 
entire list of current SCRIP vendors, visit www.shopwithscrip.com.  Check out the CFC 
web site for information and extra order forms (www.cfcrenton.com). 

 

It’s easy to shop with SCRIP!!! 

http://www.shopwithscrip.com/

